info@rcadministration.com 10/2/2023 10:58

Phillip Mason - 0045288595 - Transfer Out - Baker Group Capita

To clare.frost@capita.com <clare.frost@capita.com> Copy Ipcm1964@yahoo.com <lpcm1964@yahoo.com>
Blind copy georgina@retirement.capital <georgina@retirement.capital> «
lisa@retirement.capital <lisa@retirement.capital>

Good morning Clare,

| hope this email finds you well. | am writing to you because this morning | have called and spoken to Zohaib at
Capita...He informs me that in your system the correspondence from HMRC in response to your letter has still not
been received in the system there.

HMRC confirmed to us on 27th January they have sent the response to you by 2nd class post. This is now 2 weeks
ago.

This is not ideal as all the correspondence you were sending was not reaching HMRC so the client got involved for
this letter to finally get to them. Still Capita says they not receiving the mail back from HMRC.

HMRC advises they can not return the correspondence by email to you unless you specify this in the letter ( as per
the below sentence in bold ) would need to be added into the letter. Would it be at all possible for you to add this
sentence into the letter so it can be resent to HMRC for them to respond to you by email to fasten this process?
'l have read and agree to the HMRC email protocol.’

| wait to hear back from you at your earliest convenience.

Kind regards,

Lisa Welton

RC Administration Limited

Phone: 0330 311 0839

1A Park Lane

Poynton

Cheshire

SK12 1RD

Company Number: 12409200

IMPORTANT - PLEASE NOTE The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or

other use of or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended
recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the sender and destroy this email.



